John Kaufman

This is John Kaufman of Hillside O'Malley HOCC. I have read the maps and comments. The maps
and comments for maps A and B are excellent. Map 10 is also excellent.

Above all, please observe the boundaries of the Hillside District Plan. Do not merge Eagle River
with any portion of Hillside.

Few population changes or movements exist that would justify dividing our traditional associations
and boundaries into separate districts.

Thank you



